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PRESS RELEASE FROM ROTTNEROS
Anders Byström to leave Rottneros
Rottneros’s Executive Vice President and CFO Anders Byström is to leave the Group during the first quarter 2006 to become CFO of the recently formed Swedish-Danish group AarhusKarlshamn AB. Anders Byström joined the Rottneros Group in 1999 as Chief Financial Officer and was appointed Executive Vice President in 2002.
“I am sorry to see Anders Byström leaving the Group. He has done a great job for us, among other things by building up the accounting and financial function into the strategic role that it has today. We wish him good luck in his new position, in which he will have the opportunity to be involved in launching a newly created big international enterprise. It will also mean that he no longer has to commute weekly between his job in Stockholm and his family in Skåne,” says Rottneros’s President and CEO Lars Blecko.
Upplands Väsby, 9 December 2005

	The Rottneros Group, listed on the Stockholm Stock Exchange, is one of the world’s leading non-integrated producers of market pulp. The Group includes the parent company Rottneros AB, five pulp mills in Sweden and Spain, as well as raw materials purchasing companies in Latvia and Portugal. The Group also has marketing companies in Germany and Belgium. Production capacity amounts to 700,000 tonnes. The Group has around 860 employees and turnover of approximately SEK 2,400 million.
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